
Welcome to Our Year 3 Open Evening

Wednesday 14th December 5:30 - 6:30 in the Junior hall.

We would like to invite all families of Year 2 children in
our community to come and join us for an open evening in the
junior building of King’s Academy College Park.

Enjoy a cuppa and a biscuit while having the opportunity to
see our Key Stage 2 classrooms and meet some of the adults
who will be working with your child as they continue, or
start,  their journey with us.

We look forward to seeing you!


